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August 12, 2009 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
 

Re: Application defer date 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Kyocera Corporation herein requests to dismiss the application of FCC ID: V65SCP-3810 as the 
grant date is earlier than the requested defer date of Sept 03 2009 listed in Form 731.  During 
application, Kyocera has requested the Commission to defer grant of this application pursuant to 47 
CFR 0.457(d)(l)(ii) and requested the grant to be issued on Sept 03 2009.  
 
Please contact me at Tel: (858) 882-3945 or Email: cli@kyocera-wireless.com if there are any 
questions or if any additional information is needed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
C K Li 
Director of Regulatory Engineering 


		Director, Regulatory Engineering
	2009-08-12T15:54:46-0700
	San Diego, USA
	C. K. Li




